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SWPHC Announcement – Appointment of Ms. Amanda Williams to SWPHC Capacity Building 
Coordinator Role 

 

To:  Members, Associate Members and Observers of the South West Pacific Hydrographic Commission 
 

Dear SWPHC Colleagues 

 

1. Mr. Matthew Borbash announced his resignation from the SWPHC Capacity Building Coordinator role at 
our recent SWPHC 21 meeting in Fiji. The SWPHC would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge 
Matt’s hard work and effort in developing capacity building programs for our SWPHC community. This 
effort has included multiple activities in the past two years, to help us catch up following the disruption of 
COVID. I think you will all agree that Matt has made a real difference to our region. Thank you!.  

 

2. I would like to take this opportunity to announce the appointment of Ms. Amanda Williams to the SWPHC 
Capacity Building Coordinator role.  Ms. Williams is a Maritime Geographer with the United States 
Department of State, Office of Ocean and Polar Affairs.  

 

3. Please join me in welcoming Amanda to this new role and thanking Matt for his efforts over the past three 
years.   

 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

           
Hilary Thompson 
Executive Director, Australian Hydrographic Office 
Chair, South West Pacific Hydrographic Commission 
 

24 June 2024 

mailto:swp.hc@defence.gov.au

	To:  Members, Associate Members and Observers of the South West Pacific Hydrographic Commission

